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To: ENERGY DIVISION
Prepared by: Paul Yamazaki 

Title: Biologist  
 Dated: 05/23/2014

Question BIO-19:

Biological Resources 
BIO-19 The special-status invertebrate report and special-status herpetofauna report, provided in 
response to Data Request BIO-1 (both prepared by AMEC in 2012), are both marked “draft.” 
Please provide documentation (e.g., an email or letter) from AMEC staff to indicate whether the 
findings and conclusions in the draft reports may be considered complete, or whether further 
revision may be needed to support the EIR/EIS project analysis.

Response to Question BIO-19:

The attached email documentation from AMEC confirms that the findings and conclusions in 
both the "Habitat Assessments and Focused Surveys for Special Status Invertebrates" report 
dated June 4, 2012, and the "Focused Surveys for Sensitive Herpetofauna" (Devers Substation to 
Beaumont) report dated June 2012, are considered final reports.



{In Archive}  RE: West of Devers or new work
Speake, Wes J to: Scott.Holbrook@sce.com 04/28/2014 03:29 PM
Cc: "Paul.Yamazaki@sce.com", "Nicole.DiJerlando@sce.com"

History: This message has been replied to.

Archive: This message is being viewed in an archive.

Scott, 
Nice speaking you today, Yes I am confirming that the following reports prepared for the West of Devers 
Upgrade Project: 

"Habitat Assessments and Focused Surveys for Special Status Invertebrates" dated 
June 4, 2012, and 
"Focused Surveys for Sensitive Herpetofauna" (Devers Substation to Beaumont) 
also dated June 2012

 
Are considered Final, as no comments were provided by SCE and further no changes, amendments or 
additions were made to these reports after these dates. 
 
If you have any further questions, or need anything further please let me know. 
 
 
Wes J. Speake
Principal
Business Unit Manager
AMEC
Environment & Infrastructure
 
3120 Chicago Avenue, Suite 110, Riverside, CA 92507, USA
Tel +1 (951) 369 8060, Fax +1 (951) 369 8035
Direct +1 (951) 369 8060 Ext.222, Mobile +1 (951) 906 8626
wes.speake@amec.com
amec.com
 
 
From: Scott.Holbrook@sce.com [mailto:Scott.Holbrook@sce.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2014 2:55 PM
To: Speake, Wes J
Cc: Paul.Yamazaki@sce.com; Nicole.DiJerlando@sce.com
Subject: Re: West of Devers or new work
 
Hi Wes, 

Would you please confirm that  the two reports you prepared for the West of Devers Upgrade Project, 
"Habitat Assessments and Focused Surveys for Special Status Invertebrates" dated June 4, 2012, and 
"Focused Surveys for Sensitive Herpetofauna" (Devers Substation to Beaumont) also dated June 2012, 
that were both labeled as "Draft" may actually be considered "final" for all intents and purposes and that 
no changes, amendments or additions were made to these reports since they were completed? 

Many thanks, 

Scott Holbrook, Senior Consulting Biologist (PCR Services)



Corporate Environmental, Health & Safety (CEH&S)
Southern California Edison Company
1218 South 5th Avenue
Monrovia, CA 91016
Office: (626) 462.8636; PAX: 74636 
Mobile: 626.506.5417 

The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.
Its contents (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or privileged information.
If you are not an intended recipient you must not use, disclose, disseminate, copy or print its contents.
If you receive this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete and destroy the message.
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